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Consultation

This circular is to advise that IHACPA has released its Consultation Paper on Bundling Arrangements for
General Use Items on the Prostheses List.

The purpose of IHACPA's advice is to support the private health sector in establishing alternative

arrangements for the payment of benefits for these items once they are removed from the Prostheses List
on 1 July 2023.

The public consultation is open until 5pm AEDT on Wednesday 12 October 2022.

Engage
IHACPA is hosting an online stakeholder forum to introduce its consultation paper.

In this session, you will have the opportunity to learn about the key considerations in the consultation
paper and engage with IHACPA about its role in providing advice on bundling arrangements for General
Use Items on the Prostheses List through a live Q&A.

e Date: Wednesday 21 September 2022
e Time: 12pm — 1pm AEST

e Registration: Secure your place online for free



https://www.health.gov.au/
https://www.ihacpa.gov.au/resources/consultation-paper-bundling-arrangements-general-use-items-prostheses-list
https://comms.ihpa.gov.au/survey.php?sid=29764&name=ihacpawebinar-registration
https://www.health.gov.au/health-topics/private-health-insurance

